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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dr. Peter Van Mullem, Dr. Heather Van Mullem, Tom Grant, and Dr. Stoll will be gave a  

presentation titled, “Enhancing Learning through Technology: A Collaboration 
Project using Wiki Pages” at the Western Society of Kinesiology and Wellness 
meeting in Reno, Nevada on Thursday, October 11th.  Dr. Van Mullem was Dr. 
Stoll’s 17th completed Ph.D. student at the University of Idaho and Tom Grant is Dr. 
Stoll’s 24

th
 Ph.D. student. 

  
Dr. Peter Van Mullem gave a presentation titled, “Building a Career in Coaching:  A  

How-To Approach to Getting Started” at the Western Society of Kinesiology and 
Wellness meeting in Reno, Nevada. 

 
 
Dr. Stoll is currently at the United States Anti-Doping Meeting in Atlanta, Georgia. 

 
 
Erin Reese passed her CPRP exam is now a Certified Park and Recreation Professional. Erin was a  

graduate assistant for Doctor Stoll from 2006-2007 and graduated from the Sports and 
Recreation Management Master’s Program from the College of Education at U of I.  
 

 
Brad Dieter received IRB exemption for a study to assess nutritional knowledge, attitude, and 

practices in a group of Division I college athletes. Brad is Dr. Stoll’s 27th Ph.D. student as is 
the graduate assistant for Dr. Stoll and the Center for ETHICS*  

 

 
 The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a 

collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope. One 
of the projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free. 
Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will become part of 
WADA’s educational curriculum. If you would like to have your athletes participate in 
the project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu). 


